
Ally Bank discontinues outgoing international wire transfers 
On Thursday, February 28, 2013, Ally Bank discontinued its Outgoing International Wire 
Transfer service. This change doesn't affect Incoming International, Incoming Domestic, or 
Outgoing Domestic Wire Transfers.

If you have any questions about this change or wire transfers in general, call 
1-877-247-ALLY (2559). 


